
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Pupils 
 
We are pleased to announce that the School Dining Hall can now accept contactless card payments and 
contactless smartphone payments for pupils to purchase food during the Breakfast/Morning break and 
Lunchtimes. Cash is also still accepted. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs T Harkness 
Catering Manager 

 


